

The Residents Cubitt Court Stanhope Street Camden NW1 3DL







26 August 2022

New water supply pipe across Stanhope Street

Dear Cubitt Court resident

Thames Water's contractors, Agility Alliance will be installing a new water supply pipe under Stanhope Street. The water supply pipe will be connected to the water main outside Cubitt Court and will be taken under the road to a connection point under the pavement opposite. This supply pipe will provide drinking water at the new HS2 building, Stephenson House.

Work will begin on Monday 5 September 2022 and continue until Saturday 10 September 2022.

Your water supply will not be affected.

Stanhope Street will not be closed to traffic but there will be temporary traffic lights and only one lane of the road open at a time. Emergency vehicles will always have access.

The construction area will be fenced to allow the team to work safely.

There will be a number of car parking suspensions outside Cubitt Court for the whole week, 5-10 September 2022. These will be reinstated at the end of the construction work.

If you have any questions or concerns about this forthcoming work, please telephone **Thames** Water on 0800 316 9800 and quote bulletin board number 284535.

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Ed Parker

Project Manager

Developer Services Major Projects, Thames Water